
  
 
 
 

To: GAM personnel 

From: QA Department 

cc: Engineering, Quality Assurance, Safety, Agensi Penguatkuasa 
Maritim Malaysia 

Issue: 22052023-04 

Re: New revision of MMP AS365N3 

 

Dear All, 
 

Kindly note that Maintenance Management Plan (MMP) for AS365N3 has been revised on 28th of 
February 2023. Previous MMP is now withdrawn from use. 

 
Please note that a copy of this MMP can be viewed through GAMS portal, under the Publication menu. 

 
Thank you. 

 
Farah Nabilah Mohd Sahadan 
Quality Assurance Assistant 
(Protégé) 

Quality Assurance Memo 


